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The channel assignments requested in this application are part of a coordinated 
statewide TV translator plan throughout the state of Utah.  Working with all parties, the 
engineering community has created a comprehensive plan that will relocate both in and 
out of band channels to create a working translator network.   While little or no 
interference issues are anticipated, all parties have agreed to settle any perceived 
interference issues among themselves. 
 
Environmental Statement:   
 
Antenna is installed on an existing tower and the equipment installed in an existing 
building.  No construction is involved. 
 
Non-ionizing radiation at ground level head height is less than the allowable public 
exposure limit.  No special precautions required. 
 
Millard County is having to adjust a number of in core channels to accommodate out of 
core channel displacements in order to make the translator input/output system work. 
 
K34LP is seeking Ch 20 in order to not cause interference to Millard County application 
K38JT, Ch 34. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 

       April 26, 2018 


